
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Autumn Term 2025 

 

Important dates: 

Swimming – Year 3 will begin swimming 

lessons on Monday 29th September. They 

will swim every day for 2 weeks at 

Ironmonger. 

Trip to London Mithraeum – Wednesday 

24th September 

Homework is given out on a Friday and 

must be returned on a Tuesday. All 

homework is set on the Google 

Classroom and it is to be completed in 

our homework books. Homework 

includes the week’s spellings with a test 

every Thursday. 

Reading books are changed when the 

children have finished the book. Please 

sign your child’s reading record so that 

their book can be changed.  

For this term, PE will include football 

with Arsenal. For this half term, PE will 

be on Tuesday and Friday.  

Class assembly – 16th October 

In Autumn 1 our topic is ‘Divide & 

Conquer!’ (Romans) 

We will be learning about Julius Caesar’s 

attempted invasion of Britain, the 

Romanisation of Britain and the power of 

the Roman army.  

  

In Autumn 2, our Geography topic is ‘The 

World Erupts’ where we will be learning 

all about volcanoes.  

 

 

English: This term our books are: 

 

We will be writing in role, writing 

stories and report writing. 

  

 

Welcome to the Autumn Term! We have lots of 

new topics to learn about as well as exciting trips 

planned. 

Have a look at the different topics we will be 

studying! 

Please remember to read            every day, it is 

incredibly important! This Autumn term in Art and 

DT, we will be studying 

drawing and painting 

 

 

 

In Maths this term 

we will be looking 

at number and 

place value of 4-

digit numbers, 

negative numbers 

and rounding. We 

will be continuing 

to practise fluency 

in the four 

operations and 

practice times 

tables in 

preparation for the 

Year 4 Times Table 

Test in the Summer 

Our Science topics this term 

are ‘Living Things and Their 

Habitats’ and ‘Animals 

Including Humans’ We will 

be learning about 

classification keys and the 

basic functions of the 

digestive system.  Our topics for RE this term 

are: ‘The Bible’ and ‘Trust in 

God’. We will be learning 

how to retrieve scripture in 

the Bible. In other faiths, we 

will be learning about 

Hanukkah and the 

importance of the Bible and 

the Quran.  


